Subject: Collaboration meeting in December
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Wed, 18 Nov 2009 13:24:42 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

| would like to invite everyone to submit their contributions for the upcoming computing parallel
session for the December meeting! You can do this either via this forum thread or directly by
sending me an email with the title and expected timeslot of your talk. The deadline for
submission is the 30th of November....

Kind wishes,

Johan.
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